

Consent for Community Assistance Conroe ISD

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Parent Signature

Throughout the year, different organizations come to Barbara Bush Elementary wanting to assist our students and families with school supplies, clothing, and other various needs. The Family Educational Rights and privacy Act, a federal law that make student educational records confidential, prohibits us from releasing student information to these agencies without your permission. To help us work with these groups in the most efficient way possible, we ask that if you are interested in such assistance, you complete and sign the form below. The form should be returned to Stacey Strecker.

These assistance programs vary from year to year. Giving us permission to release your information does not automatically mean you will receive assistance. It does let us know that you would welcome such assistance and would be willing to have your information released to these organizations. In turn, these groups agree to use your information only for the purpose of their assistance program(s). It is also required that your consent for release of information be updated annually. If you have a question, feel free to contact the counseling department at Barbara Bush Elementary.

Sincerely,
Stacey Strecker Counselor, Bush Elementary
Please fill this form only if your family needs assistance with the above items.
Student Name
Parents' Names
Address
Phone
Are there siblings? ues ues no
If yes, names and ages of siblings:

Date